
                                                                                                       October 8, 2008 

 

Hello All! 

 

Our next MTVA meeting will be this coming Tuesday, October 14, 2008, at St. Cecilia. 

Among other items of interest, the business meeting will include updates on several 

events. It should be brief. After the business meeting the elementary directors will caucus 

concerning the up-coming Honors Chorus auditions, and the high school directors will 

caucus to discuss Mid-State auditions and All-State 2
nd
 Tier auditions. It would be very 

helpful if high school directors would bring the following to the meeting: 

 

� Any suggestions you have for making the Mid-State Auditions run more smoothly 

� Any ideas or suggestions you have concerning 2
nd
 Tier Auditions. The Board will 

be discussing the process, and there will be an informational caucus at the 

November meeting. 

� Suggestions for our revamped rotation of audition pieces. We need three 

SSAATTBB, three TTBB, and three SSAA in English or Latin taken from cpdl.   

 

High School directors remember that if you were unable to pick up your Mid-State packet 

after auditions it will be available for you at the meeting.  The packet includes music, 

score reports, and an order form for Mid-State learning CD’s. 

 

See you next Tuesday! 

 

Valerie DeHoff  

MTVA President 

 

P.S. Alternative suggestions for Freshman and Middle School audition pieces are also 

welcome. 

 

 


